
Christmas at St. Joseph’s 
Wednesday 7th December– Christmas Performance 

Parents are invited to join us at St. Joseph’s Church for 
the EYFS, KS1 and KS2 Performance starting at 1:30pm 

 

Friday 9th December– Christmas Performance 

Parents are invited to join us at St. Joseph’s Church for 
the EYFS, KS1 and KS2 Performance starting at 9:30am 

 

Christmas Raffle 

Following the Christmas performances on the 7th and 
9th December, Parents are invited back to school for a  
hot drink and we will draw our Christmas raffle. We    
appreciate the current cost of living crisis is affecting 
many families and we do not want to add to this in any 
way, please do not feel obliged to buy tickets. For       
anyone who is able to make any donation towards the     
Christmas raffle, any donations would be gratefully      
received.  

 

Tuesday 13th December– Pantomime Visit 

Year 1 Year 6 pupils will be going to Sunderland Empire 
to see Aladdin. Children are asked to wear their school 
uniform. A drink and small snack will be provided by 
school for the children during the pantomime–            
children do not need to bring in snacks from home. 



Wednesday 14th December– Christmas Dinner 

Children who are usually on packed lunch will have the      
 option of having a Christmas dinner for their lunch 
on 14th December if they wish. A form has been sent 
out, via text message, to confirm if you would like your 
child to have a Christmas dinner on this day. 

 

Monday 19th December– Christmas Party 

All children are asked to come to school wearing party 
clothes. If your child usually stays for packed Lunch, a 
form has been sent out, via text message, to confirm if 
you would like your child to have party food, made by 
school, for their lunch on this day. 

 

Thursday 22nd December– Whole School Mass 

You are all welcome to join us at St. Joseph’s Church at 
9:15am for Mass.  


